
Gas social partners ask continued support for 
social amendments European Parliament

(1 December 2008) Eurogas and the trade unions have sent a joint letter to the 
European Parliament, Commission and Council to seek support for amendments of 
EP on employment related issues.

The amendments of the EP seek to involve the national social partners in the 
implementation of the internal market package and in particular the effects of the 
unbundling regime followed. These amendments also seek support for reporting to 
the Commission and the European social partners.
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